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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE LICENSING COMMITTEE 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 6 JANUARY 2010 
 
COUNCILLORS  
 

PRESENT John Boast (Chairman), Andreas Constantinides, Annette 
Dreblow, Christiana During and Toby Simon 

 

ABSENT Chris Bond, Bambos Charalambous, Dogan Delman, Peter 
Fallart, Norman Ford, Henry Lamprecht, Anne-Marie Pearce, 
Jeff Rodin, George Savva MBE and Terence Smith 

 

OFFICERS: Sue McDaid (Head of Trading Standards and Licensing)   
 
643   

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS  

 
The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 
644   

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Charalambous, 
Delman, Pearce, Rodin and G Savva. 
 
645   

DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS  

 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
646   

LICENSING ACT 2003 & GAMBLING ACT 2005 - ENFIELD'S POLICIES  

 
RECEIVED the report of the Director of Environment and Street Scene, 
Licensing Act 2003 and Gambling Act 2005 - Enfield’s Policies (Report No. 
170) asking the Licensing Committee to consider the updated Statement of 
Principles (Gambling Act 2005) and Licensing Police Statement (Licensing Act 
2003) prior to their submission to Full Council on 26 January 2010. 
 
NOTED the opening statement of Sue McDaid, Head of Trading Standards 
and Licensing, including: 

i. The Licensing Act 2003 and the Gambling Act 2005 oblige the 
Council to review its licensing policies every three years; 

ii. The Licensing Committee considered draft policies in August 2009 
and decided not to pursue a cumulative impact policy; 

iii. The draft policies were submitted for public consultation between 29 
September and 27 November 2009; 
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iv. One response was received during the consultation period. The 
Metropolitan Police Service requested that details of the Crime and 
Disorder Act 1998 be included in the Licensing Policy Statement 
(Licensing Act 2003).  

v. No substantial changes had been made to the Gambling Act 2005. 
 
AGREED to recommend to Council that the updated Statement of Principles 
(Gambling Act 2005) and Licensing Policy Statement (Licensing Act 2003) be 
approved. 
 
 
 


